
Low-Dose Aspirin (LDA)
to Prevent Preeclampsia
CMQCC, in partnership with March of Dimes, select

hospitals statewide, and community partners are

collaborating to promote the use of daily low-dose aspirin

for pregnant individuals at risk for preeclampsia.

You are invited to a webinar tailored for clinics to learn

more about this LDA Pilot Campaign. Come learn about

LDA, our campaign, and how we can support you!

Clinics have the experience, wisdom, and relationships to

connect birthing people and families with this important

information. We hope you will join us.

Dr. Sara Johnson is a preeclampsia survivor

who took LDA and has been diligently

working to prescribe LDA in her clinics. She

is an Ob/Gyn who has worked at La Clinica

de la Raza and Alta Bates Medical Center

for the past 12 years. 

Dr. Sara Johnson, 
MD FACOG

Kandice Duns is a Nurse Manager in Maternal-

Fetal Care & Genetics at the University of

California, San Diego Health System where

she is leading her team to implement the LDA

initiative. 

Kandice Duns, 
MSN, RNC-OB, C-EFM

FEATURING

FOR A CLINIC-TO-CLINIC WEBINAR

SCAN TO REGISTER

DATE & TIME 
March 23, 2023 

1:00PM - 1:50PM 

OR CLICK HERE
TO REGISTER

Please contact lduplessis@stanford.edu for more information 

Join Us on March 23, 2023

https://stanford.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_XCqlmtrrSumP8Rc9wQ1Hkw

